
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: July 28, 2021 
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The 
meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the 
meeting held June 23rd were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. 
  
 Old Business 


There are no new developments regarding the purchase of the Sichol 
property.


New Business  

7/8” minus gravel has been purchased It is being stored at the Highway 
Department. The cost was $1,436.37. This was mistakenly charged to the 
Highway Department. $196.77 was expended on a lockable plexiglass-
covered bulletin board to be added to the kiosk. The total expenditure was 
$1,633.14. $716.86 was returned to the town.


A workday will be scheduled in Brimfield to surface sandy portions of the 
trail. Dump trucks and loaders will be needed.


Scott Gerrish will be developing a forestry plan for the Sichol property. He 
will lead a walk when the property is acquired.


Dick will request reappointment of all current members of the Trails 
Committee.


A walk of the Fuller Dam trail will be scheduled in early spring.


We will meet next on August 25th. The meeting will be convened remotely 
unless we are informed that this is no longer allowed.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:36. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


